
 

 

 

Principal Message for February 10, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Report Cards came home on Monday, February 6th. As shared before, some teachers 
had a glitch with Canvas Gradebook and loading grades. We are working this out with 
Tech. Services. When it is fixed, you will receive a hard copy of competency grades for 
that teacher/class. We apologize for the inconvenience. For students considering 
trying out for a sport, they needed to be passing 3 of 4 classes. No child was penalized 
for missing grades. Students were only found ineligible if we knew for certain that they 
were not passing 2 classes. Hardship Forms were sent home for any student in this 
situation so that ALL students had the possibility to participate. If they were ineligible 
due to grades and given a hardship form, a parent signature is required. Your child 
would have this form if this was the case.  
 
Next week is SPIRIT WEEK!  
Monday (Wear Black & Gold to support our basketball players) 
Tuesday (Wear your favorite Valentine Day attire) 
Wednesday (Athletic Wear) 
Thursday (Color day—wear your favorite color) 
Friday (Sports Day—wear your favorite team gear) 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Pre-season meetings for spring sports: 
Boys’ soccer - 2/15 2:30-3  in Mr. Ervin’s room 
Track and Field - 2/16 2:30-3  in Mr. Papile’s room  
Softball- 2/15 2:45-3:15 Ms.in Pozoulakis’s room  
Final Basketball Game- honoring 8th graders; Monday, February 13th between games; 
vs. West. Millbrook 
 
Spring Athletic Information  
Tryouts will be the week of February 27th.  To be eligible to try out all participants need 
to do the following PRIOR to tryouts. 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/


 

 

 

 
 

• All registration materials, including physicals and doctor approval forms, must 
be signed and completed in Dragonfly BEFORE tryouts start.  

• No more than 14 absences and passing 3 out of 4 core classes in Semester 1 
• Students will get a “Ticket to Play” from the Athletic Director or Coach before 

participating.  

The February PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/6k1m8 There 
are still several board vacancies for next year. We need your help.  

8th Grade Families: 
Broughton HS will be hosting an event for all rising 9th grade Broughton students and 
families on Tuesday, February 28th at 5:30pm in the Auditorium.  
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 

Is your child interested in a club at Carroll? Please visit our website here for 
information about clubs. All are invited to participate. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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